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Dear Mr Wright

I feel Tasmania is being used to benefit a small group.

We need total transparency regarding our pristine waters

I am sad for our future generations with this complete short sighted ness

I endorse the following recommendations by the Tasmanian Conservation Trust I. Complete independent water

quality and environmental studies, before any environmental licences are issued (not an "adaptive
management" approach)., 2. Environmental licences must set a hard cap on biomass and dissolved nitrogen and
other pollutants emitted into our waterways from pens, hatcheries and other infrastructure. , 5.1mprove

transparency and enforcement by prosecuting fish escapes, fish kills, marine debris and seal and cetacean
interactions. , 6. Mandate public reporting for disease outbreaks and other bio-security incidents.

GAA/FIN 1.29

Ruth Malcolm

29 November 201.9

Thank You for reviewing my submission
Yours Sincerely
Ruth Malcolm




